
December 16, 2023 

LWML Ruth Guild Christmas Gathering 

 

On December 16, LWML Ruth Guild members and guests gathered to celebrate 

Christmas.  We had time to visit before sharing a meal. Pastor Greg shared a short 

devotion and led the group in prayer. The meal was a baked potato bar from HyVee and 

peppermint ice cream for dessert. After the meal, we were entertained by L’Attitude.  

Shiloh and Jerry entertained us by singing Christmas Carols–having us join in on some 

of them.  Marie was the lucky winner of the Poinsettia door prize. 

● 27 Ruth Guild Members were in attendance.  8 Guests were in attendance 

● $42.43 was collected for Mites   

● $25 was collected for the Home offering 

● $285 was collected for the Red Stocking donation to the St. Francis House 

Respectfully submitted,  Julie 

 

Upcoming Events: 

January 20–Ruth Guild Meeting-10:00;Board Meeting to follow 

February 17–Ruth Guild Meeting-10:00; Board Meeting to follow 

 

 

 

 


